
Wednesday, 12th February 2014

Circular No.:-SGS/Admn./179/2014 

Classes : (III – V) 
 

Subject:  Visit to Nehru Planetarium 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As a part of the scheduled sessions for Astronomy 

Planetarium has been organized 

Kindly make it convenient to drop 

mentioned below.  

 

Drop at school   :        

Pick up from school  : 
 
 
Kindly ensure that your ward comes in proper school uniform
bottle. 
 

Viewing of ‘Sky Show’ will be a major highlight of the day.

Warms Regards, 

 

Mrs. Novita Chopra 

   (Head of School)   

4                                             

/2014  

Visit to Nehru Planetarium  

As a part of the scheduled sessions for Astronomy Club members of SGS, 

has been organized on Saturday, 15th February 2014. 

Kindly make it convenient to drop and pick your ward from the school as per the timings 

:          07:30 a.m. 

  01:00 p.m. 

that your ward comes in proper school uniform and carries tiffin box and 

will be a major highlight of the day. 

                       

Club members of SGS, a Visit to Nehru 

ward from the school as per the timings 

tiffin box and water 


